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Creating an Acoustically Friendly Classroom
There are many things that you can do to help make your classroom more acoustically friendly for the child with a hearing loss in your classroom.  The following resources give some practical suggestions.
The National Deaf Children Society (NDCS) have produced a clear factsheet that gives practical suggestions on how mainstream teachers can ensure that their classroom is a conducive listening environment for a child with a hearing loss. 
NDCS have also published information for principals on how to create good listening conditions in education in order to give children with a hearing loss access to the curriculum and learning. 
· The Education Authority Sensory Service is not responsible for the content of the resources linked on this page nor does it constitute endorsement
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For further advice please contact the Sensory Service via phone:  028 25 661 258 or email:  sensoryservice@eani.org.uk 
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